
 
 
 
 
 
 

Allerdale Borough Council 
 

Notice of conclusion of audit – year ended 31 March 2020 

 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN, pursuant to regulation 16 of the Accounts and Audit 
Regulations 2015, that: -  
 

(1) the Authority’s auditors, Grant Thornton UK LLP, have concluded the audit of 
the accounts of Allerdale Borough Council for the year ended 31 March 2020 
and the statement of accounts has been published  

(2) any local government elector for the area may: 

(i) inspect and make copies of the statement of accounts, the auditor’s 
opinion on the statement of accounts and the auditor’s certificate that 
the audit of the Authority’s accounts has been completed, at Allerdale 
House, Workington, Cumbria, CA14 3YJ between 9.30am and 4.30pm 
Monday to Friday* 

(ii) require copies of the statement of accounts and the auditor’s opinion 
and certificate to be provided on payment of the sum of £5 per copy. 

 
Alternatively, the statement of accounts and auditor’s opinion and certificate can be 
found on the Council’s website at: 
 
https://www.allerdale.gov.uk/en/about-council/statement-accounts/ 
 
 
 

 
Catherine Nicholson  
Head of Financial Services (s.151 Officer) 
Allerdale Borough Council 
Allerdale House 
Workington 
CUMBRIA 
CA14 3YJ 

 
Date: 30 November 2020 
 

https://www.allerdale.gov.uk/en/about-council/statement-accounts/


*Due to the Coronavirus pandemic, Allerdale House is temporarily closed to the 
public. Local government electors for the area, wishing to exercise rights to inspect 
and make copies of the statement of accounts, the auditor’s opinion on the statement 
of accounts and the auditor’s certificate that the audit of the Authority’s accounts has 
been completed, should therefore contact the Council in advance to arrange an 
appointment to exercise those rights. 
 


